
 

 

 

Multifamily Housing Notice 21-10 
 

                              May 14, 2021 
 
To:  Developers, Sponsors and Local Housing Contacts 
 
From:  Gregory Hare, Director, Multifamily Housing 
 
Re:  Request for Proposals: Qualified Workforce Housing Tax Credit Pilot Program 

FAQs 
 
The State of Maryland Department of Housing and Community Development (DHCD) is 
seeking proposals from qualified applicants to request an allocation of the Qualified Workforce 
Housing Tax Credit. 
 
Based on questions received so far, the Department has posted some Frequently Asked 
Questions. They can be viewed at the following website:  
 

https://dhcd.maryland.gov/HousingDevelopment/Pages/MFLibrary.aspx 
 
Additional questions can be sent to caty.waterman1@maryland.gov. The FAQs will be updates 
as more questions are received.  
 
All applications to DHCD for a Qualified Workforce Housing Tax Credits are due no later than 
2:00 pm on June 4, 2021.  
 
 

# # # 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING EMAILING OF MULTIFAMILY NOTICES 
 
Multifamily Housing issues periodic notices (such as the one above) to announce new initiatives, provide important news, 
announce funding round deadlines, significant application changes, bond program amendments, and other key dates and facts on 
our website and by email only.  You can subscribe to receive Multifamily Housing Notices at the following link: 
http://dhcd.maryland.gov/HousingDevelopment/Pages/About.aspx 
 
Notices are posted to the DHCD website at the following location: 
http://dhcd.maryland.gov/HousingDevelopment/Pages/MFLibrary.aspx  


